
Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House in 

Waverly announces its new schedule of 2019-2020 

retreats. Please save the brochure insert in this week's 

Southern Nebraska Register to see the full schedule of 

upcoming retreats and themes, or visit 

www.goodcounselretreat.com. 

 
“Theology on Tap for young adults begins this Monday at 7 

p.m. at The Chicken Coop restaurant.  See details on their 

Facebook page, ‘Theology on Tap-Grand Island or on the 

flyer in the Vestibule. 

 

 
CCD/CYO NEWS 

 

Next CCD/CYO Class - Wednesday, 

September 11th at 7pm. 

 
 

Attention Parents: 

If you have not yet registered your children 

for CCD, please stop in this Wednesday at 

7pm in the Parish Hall.  Registration and 

Medical forms need to be on file.  There is a 

$15 diocesan fee for every child grade 1st-8th.   

High School Parents:  Please look at your 

calendar and let the office or Pat O’Donnell 

know which three dates you can bring a meal 

for the CYO.   
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

We are expanding our Church library. We 

welcome books, DVDs, and CDs of a solidly Christian 

nature. Please drop them off in the old Church hall, in 

the area of the one and only bookshelf! They will be 

processed and categorized appropriately.  

 
St. Ann’s Choir: 

Willing to participate in 4 Masses a 
year?  St. Ann's is looking for VOICES 
to sing in a quarterly choir.  Each 
quarter we will sing at one Mass, 
practice will be one hour prior to 

that Mass, and you do not have to participate every 
quarter.  There will be very little impact on your busy 
schedule but a big impact on the Parish.  As always, St. 
Ann's Choir will be singing for Christmas, which is rapidly 
approaching!   If you would like to have your named added 
to the choir for email/text reminders, please contact the 
office at 402-845-2707 or speak to Ashley Dorwart or 
Christine Quist.  Not sure if you want to participate?  Just 

remember: "He who sings prays twice."--St. Augustine 

of Hippo  
 

NEW!!! Children’s Sing-a-long Choir 
St. Ann’s is also starting a children’s sing-a-long choir.  

Alicia O’Donnell will be practicing with the kids during the 

last 15 minutes of CCD each week.  They will be learning 

Mass parts and some songs.  Ashley Dorwart will be picking 

a Saturday or Sunday every now and then for the kids to 

come up and sing-a-long with Ashley!  We are very excited 

about this opportunity for our young people!  Thank you to 

Alicia and Ashley for making this possible.  A note will 

come home with kids as to when this sing-a-long Mass will 

be.  Schedules are being figured out…it will also be posted 

in the bulletin!   
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Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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202 N 5th 

Doniphan NE  68832 

Mailing Address:  P O Box 407 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707; Rectory Phone:  402-845-4477 

Social Hall:  402-845-2713; Father’s Phone:  402-326-5168 

stanns@cdolinc.net 
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Rectory:  404 Cedar 

Office Hours: Mon. –Thurs. - 8:15am-11am 
 

 
 

CONFESSIONS: Saturday 3:00-3:50 pm 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS 

Monday (9th) 6:00 pm Sr. M Christina Yamada+ 

Tuesday (10th) 7:00 am Erwin & Margaret Lilienthal+ 

Wednesday (11th) 7:00 am Sr. M. Gerhild Albers+ 

 Thursday (12th) 7:00 am Sr. M Elize Van der Vooren+  

Friday (13th) 7:00 am Sr. M. Engeltraud Hof+ 

 Saturday(14th) 4:00 pm Ruth Swanson+ 

Sunday (15th) 9:00 am Pro Populo 
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STEWARDSHIP: (9/1/2019) 
                

Adult:                 $1455.00  Weekly Budget:                  $2659.85 

Plate:                  $208.14      YTD Budget:                 $23,938.65 
Children       $2.45       $YTD Actual:                  $19,788.74 
Maintenance:           $175.00    YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)($4149.91) 
CCD Support:      $280.00 
Insurance:        $66.00 
Totus Tuus Don.:    $90.00  
TOTAL:                $2276.59 
 
 

Thank you for your donations! 
 

CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for someone 
you love, living or deceased.  There is no greater 
gift!  Envelopes can be found on the back table for 
your request.  The customary offering for a Mass in 

the Diocese of Lincoln is $10, however, Fr. Sughroue will 
gladly offer Mass without an offering.  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

2-Day UNBOUND Conference:  Participants will learn 

about Unbound through live presentations and videos and 

how it teaches 5 simple “keys” to break the chains of 

emotional, spiritual and mental bondage and unlock the 

doors to freedom. Join us at St Leo Church Hall, Palmyra, 

NE, Friday, October 18, 6-9pm & Saturday, October 19, 

8am-5pm. The event is free but registration is required. 

Please register by going to: lincolndiocese.org/unbound 

 
St. Joseph Gift & Thrift Store is accepting 

applications for a thrift store associate who is 
responsible, can multi-task and has good customer 
service skills.  The right candidate has some cash 

handling experience.  Sorting, pricing, and 
displaying merchandise experience is a plus.  Must 

be able to assist manager with some opening, 
closing, and other duties.  Schedule is 20 hours a 

week with occasional Saturdays, and some flexibility 
may be possible.  Benefits include paid time off and 
sick leave.  Please stop at the store at 325 W. 2nd in 

Hastings to pick up an application. 

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

NEWS 
 

Red Cross Blood Drive 

September 20 Red Cross blood drive  

sponsored by St Ann's Knights of Columbus  

in the Parish Hall. 

Sign up available on line or contact Jody LaBrie at 

308-380-8162 or 402-845-2749 
 

Next Knights of Columbus 
Meeting:  

Monday, September 9th at 6:30pm 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Healing Hearts Support Sessions for those who have 

suffered the loss of a loved one are being offered to assist 

Catholics in the grief process.  The sessions will be held on 

six weekly Tuesday evenings beginning September 24, 

2019, 7:00-9:00 p.m., at John XXIII Diocesan Center, 37th 

& Sheridan Blvd.  Suggested Donation: $25 (for materials) 

To register, please call 402-473-0620. 

 
 Husker Harvest Days is coming up soon! Central Catholic 

will again have 4 food stands and will be needing lots of help 

to set up, clean, work the stands, make phone calls, and tear 

down. Parents, students, grandparents, alumni, Knights, 

faculty, parishioners and friends are needed. If you can work, 

call Sue Pirnie 308-390-0876, Jeannee Mueller Fossberg 308-

379-2015, or Roger Riesberg 308-382-6314. If you would like 

to donate onions or green peppers, you can leave them at the 

school office. Husker Harvest Days is September 10, 11 & 12. 

New chairs and co-chairs are needed for next year. Current 

chairs will work closely with you this year. This is one of the 

biggest fund raisers for Central Catholic. Any and all help will 

truly be appreciated!!  

Thank Pro-Life Banquet and Conference - The Nebraska 

Catholic Bishops invite you to join pro-life leaders across 

the state for the annual Bishops' Pro-Life Banquet and 

Conference: "Abound in Hope," this September 20-21. The 

Banquet on Friday, September 20 will feature keynote 

speaker Greg Schleppenbach, former executive director of 

the Nebraska Catholic Conference and current associate 

director for the Pro-Life Secretariat at the USCCB, who will 

help us celebrate 50 years of work on behalf of life by the 

Nebraska Catholic Conference and look ahead to the hard 

work still to come. The Conference on Saturday, September 

21 will feature many "reasons for hope": in health care, 

community life, ecumenical partnerships, and pro-life 

political advocacy. Visit https://necatholic.org/ or call 

402.477.7517 for more information and to register. 

SATURDAY - Ministry Assignments 

September 14th– 4:00 pm – Saturday 
ACOLYTE Dave Kusek 

READER / LECTOR Christine Quist 

HEAD SERVER Michael Bonesteel 

SERVERS Colton Horne / Volunteer 

MUSICIAN Acapella 

SUNDAY - Ministry Assignments 

September 15th– 9:00 am – Sunday 
ACOLYTE Rich Mlinar 

READER / LECTOR Chuck O’Donnell 

HEAD SERVER Joseph Kennedy 

SERVERS Carter Schultz/Owen Schultz 

MUSICIAN Acapella 

ROSARY 8:40 am Jody LaBrie 
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